
April 14th, 1924

Dr. K.P.R. Seville, 
Secretary of the Senate, 
Western University, 
London, Ontario.

Dear Dr. Sevlllei-
I beg to acknowledge and to 

thank you for your letter of April 10th inviting 
me to be present àt the opening of your new 
buildings in October next, and to receive at that 
time the honorary degree of Doctor of Laws.

I am deeply sensible of the 
honour you would confer upon me and shall be very 
pleased to bo with you on this occasion and to be 
enrolled on your list of honorary graduates.

May I take this opportunity 
of congratulating the University on the completion 
of the new buildings and of expressing the hope 
of continued success and prosperity in the work 
which you are doing for the cause of Education.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


